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Dorchester Consolidated School participated in “Crunch and Move” on Monday, March 10. Thank you to the Sackville Coop for the generous donation of apples. It was a great way to kick off the healthy snacking initiatives we have planned for the next few months!
The Dorchester Consolidated Heritage Fair was big news at our school just before March break. Our middle school students had the chance to display the topics they had researched and presentations they had prepared. Thank you to Mr. J. Grondin from Anglophone East School District, Mrs. S.Spence and Mrs. C. Bowser from the Shepody I.O.D.E and Ms. K MacMillian and Ms. B Doiron from A.I.L for serving as judges. Congratulations to all the participants for a job well done! The 3 students chosen to bring their projects to the Regional Heritage Fair in May were: Ryan Cadman Grade 8, Annika Williams grade 7 and Danika Fawcett grade 7.
The Dorchester Consolidated Middle School had several guest speakers during the month of March to enhance our curriculum:
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Right to Play returned to our school for a second session. This time they focused on building leadership skills through games and challenges. Our peer helpers plan to hone these skills by teaching some of these activities to the younger students at the school.

2. His Worship, JJ Bear spoke to us about the office of mayor and the workings of town council. Middle school students will be writing letters with suggestions to the town on what activities and events they would organize were they mayor. Interested students may then enter these letters in the Junior Mayor contest that the town is holding. I am sure the students have many exciting ideas on how to enhance the town of Dorchester for its youth!

3. Ms. Kathy Hunter spoke the students about the organization Chat to the Future, a registered Canadian charity which began here in NB. CHAT provides housing and schooling for 17 Ugandan children. The DCS students made links to their own personal empowerment and plan to do SKYPE sessions with students in Uganda. It was also fascinating to get a glimpse of life in Uganda!

DCS is also pleased to announce that Ms. Leanne Laracey from Navayoga will be joining again for a series of school wide yoga classes. Her sessions before the holidays were so popular with the students that they wanted her back again!
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Congratulations to the DCS students who represented our school at the District Chess Tournament on March 22, 2014. They were Xander Hicks, Joshua Henry, Mara Williams, Kasi Goodland, Devin Samuelson, and Logan Reid. Way to play!
